
City of Altura Approved Vendor/Contractor List for Water 
Softener Optimization and Replacement 

Approved optimizers have completed training from Bolton & Menk and the Minnesota 
Water Quality Association to ensure they can optimize (adjust settings for lowest salt 
use) water softeners or replace eligible water softeners to help meet the city’s chloride 
reduction goals.  Choose one to call to check your water softener and/or provide an 
estimate to replace your water softener. 

 
Company 

 
Phone Number 

Water Softeners 
Serviced 

Culligan Water of Winona (507) 452-3600 Culligan +all makes 
and models 

 

 

If you are a dealer or plumber interested in being included on the list, contact Carolyn at 
Bolton & Menk, 612-220-4999 to find out more about training and requirements for 
being listed. 

 

This project is made possible through funding from the Clean Water Land & Legacy Amendment 
administered by the Minnesota Pollution Control Agency. 


